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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As notified last term we will be endeavouring to reduce the schools carbon footprint, therefore 
from this week we will no longer be printing copies of our school newsletter.   
 
Newsletters and other information regarding school events will now be available in the 
following ways: 
 
School Website:  www.kulnura-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
Via Email: If you have returned the note to provide your current email address, you 

will receive information through this method.  If you have not returned 
your note and would like to received newsletters and other information 
via email please contact the office as soon as possible with your details. 

 
Facebook: Newsletters and information will also be provided on the Kulnura PS 

Mums and Dads facebook page. This option is available to parents and 
carers only.  This is a closed group and you will need to send a request via 
Facebook to join this group. 

 
Skoolbag: The Skoolbag App will be an additional reference point for families.  

Setup is in progress and is expected to be available by the end of this 
week.  Please see information attached on dowloading the App for 
iPhone/iPad and Andriod users. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: All permission notes and anything requiring a signature will still be 

printed and sent home with students. 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns please contact the school office. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Steve Collins 
PRINCIPAL 
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